
WE  PRAY FOR THE SICK OF OUR PARISH,  especially  Bryan and Maura
Gaze, Janet Ashburn, Susan Jepson, Christine Phinn, Ruth Campbell, Gerard
Kelly,  Jane  Sexton,   Laura  Latham,   Jack  & Theresa  Gowans  (Scotland),
Mary Cannon,  Lynne Duncan (Scotland),  Eileen Price, Maureen Namdi, Fr
Michael O’Connor, John Webster, Larry Peterson, Matty Singeisen,  Shaun
Webster, Catherine Gawron, Steve Beadle and those who have no-one to
pray for them.
Lord, hear us…

WE PRAY FOR ALL THOSE WHO HAVE DIED RECENTLY:  Cody Alex Stocks,
Marie Gillatt, Bridie Durkan, Rosemary Trask
AND THOSE WHOSE ANNIVERSARIES OCCUR AT THIS TIME:   Sean Bishop,
Margaret Loader, Jan Royan, Alison Renshaw, Joan Connole,  Flora  June
Brown, Robert Commons
Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord…

ITEMS FOR THE BULLETIN –  please can you ensure  any items that you
wish to be added to the bulletin are sent to  stmmmaltby@gmail.com by
Thursday evening. It is imperative to make sure that notices are sent to this
email address only and not by text message.

SCRIPTURE STUDY AND ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT  - has 
now finished for the summer and will resume on Thursday 21st September.
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Sat 15th  Edlington Rosary/Confession
John Patrick Frain (RIP)
Mary Butler  (Anniv)

5:30pm
6:00pm

Sun 16th

 
Balby

Maltby

Rosary/Confession
Fr Patrick O’Connor (RIP)
Confession
People of the Parish
Bridie Durkan (RIP)

8:30am
9:00am
10:30am
11:00am

Tues 18th Balby Fr Patrick O’Connor (RIP) 9:30am

Wed 19th

 
Edlington
Maltby

Ralph Jones (RIP)  (Leavers’ Mass)
Leavers’ Mass in School

9:15am
10:30am

Sat 22nd

    
Edlington Rosary/Confession

 Fr Patrick O’Connor (RIP)
5:30pm
6:00pm

Sun 23rd Balby 

Maltby

Rosary/Confession
Chris & Vikki Quinn (30th Wedding 
Anniv)
Confession
Mass - 

8:30am
9:00am

10:30am
11:00am
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RESPONSE TO PRAYERS OF THE FAITHFUL
Reader:  Lord, hear us;
All: and bless us with a living faith.

2023 HOLY LAND PILGRIMAGE – HALLAM
Bishop Ralph Heskett, CSsR, Bishop of Hallam, will lead a pilgrimage to the 
Holy Land from 16th to 23rd October 2023.  For further details of pilgrimage 
arrangements, costs etc, please contact: Joe McNally at: 
joegmcnally@gmail.com or telephone 0114 236 4076 or 07891 072858

CHURCHES TOGETHER IN MALTBY -  are having a toy stall and prayer tree
at the Model Village Summer Fair on 16th July.  All proceeds of our stall will
go  to  the  Foodbank.   Toy  donations  are  welcome  –  please  drop  at  St
Bartholomew’s parish room on Tuesdays between 10-12pm or contact Tina
Towey on  01709 812717.   Volunteers  to help on the day will  be  most
welcome – contact Tina.

HALLAM DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE TO OUR LADY’S SHRINE, WALSINGHAM 
ON SATURDAY 22ND JULY 2023, LED BY BISHOP RALPH HESKETT, CSsR
A coach for  Bassetlaw Deanery will depart Coopers yard, S21 2JH in 
Killamarsh at 07:15. Car parking is available, if required. Additional pickup 
points: Dinnington, Oldcotes, Worksop and Retford.  See posters for times 
and full details. Coach fares £25 Adults and £12.50 Child/Student.
Optional meal available – see poster.
For booking and further enquiries, please contact Marian Johnson by TEXT 
on 07990 588083 or email mcjohnson2512@gmail.com

LAST SUNDAY – 9th July, there was a retiring collection for Apostleship of 
the Sea.  The collection raised £153.06.  Many thanks for your generosity. 

THE FEAST OF ST MARY MAGDALENE – we shall be celebrating the Feast
of St Mary Magdalene (July 22) on Sunday 23rd July. Mass will be in Church
but   hoping  and  praying  for  good  weather,  it  will  be  nice  to  have  a
celebration together in the parish room/garden. To this end, please have a
look at the list at the back of Church and put your name against what you
can help with.  God Bless! – Fr John.

ST BERNARD’S NEWS – Thirty one students travelled to Lourdes recently to
help the pilgrims and assist at Mass.  A wonderful time was had by all and
students have  come home with lots of wonderful memories.

Our Activities Day went ahead on Tuesday with students out on trips to the
Yorkshire Wildlife Park, Alton Towers, Aqua Park and various other places.
A fun time was had by all.

MINISTRY TO THE HOUSEBOUND - If you know of anyone who has not yet
come back to Church post Covid, please help us to reach out to them by
letting Fr John or Anne Shield know. 
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